

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

Our ref:

SCPN Year 3/4 India

6th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As you may already know, Years 3 and 4 are researching India as part of their topic this term, so we have arranged for them to experience an imaginative flight to India on Tuesday 21st November. To make the experience feel more real children are able to bring in a small suitcase or bag. We will provide pretend passports and plane tickets.

Following this, we have booked an experienced visitor on Wednesday 22nd November who will explore India's rich and diverse culture and the children will experience the joy of Indian dance. They will also be able to taste different Indian food.

The cost of this is £5.00 per child to contribute to the visitors cost and food. We are asking for a parental voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child which should be paid in full before Friday 10th November, so that we have time to decide whether this is financially able to go ahead. In recognition of siblings sharing the same cohort, the school offers a 20% reduction per family. As you are already aware, without your generosity the school is unable to provide these enriching experiences for your children; if by the deadline date we have received insufficient contributions, the experience will most likely not go ahead.

Please make payment via your child's Scopay account. If you have not yet registered please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Year 3/4 class teachers









